
July 15, 2022

Dear JHMS Families:

Indeed it is an honor and privilege to be appointed as the new Principal of John Hanson Montessori
School. As I enter into my 26th year as a professional educator in our awesome school district, I am
excited to embark on this journey.

Just from what I have observed and learned so far about JHMS, I see us making a great, positive impact
in the lives of one another, our community and most importantly, our JHMS students. We will
accomplish this by working together.

This year our theme is “We are HANSON where Community is Important, Collaboration is Essential,
and Care is our Priority”. I am excited to meet you and hope to see you at our upcoming Chat and Chew
event Thursday, July 28, 2022 at 6 p.m.  Please see the flier for additional information.

Please continue having an awesome summer. Lastly, do me a BIG favor - tell our JHMS Soaring Eagle
“Hello” from Mrs. King.

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Courtney M . King

Courtney M. King, Principal



Sincerely,

(INSERT PRINCIPAL’S NAME)
Principal


